
NEWSLETTER 
JULY 2021


…………………………………………………………


WINTER SHOW 
Our biggest show of the year is our 
Winter Show.  There will be a 
house band; students playing 
songs, group drumming, drumming 
duets, drum solos, dancing, and a 
ton of fun.


This is an indoor show performed 
on a stage.  It’s always a hit - and 
we look forward to providing 
details once we secure a location 
and date.


Stay tuned…


…………………………………………………………


STUDIO CLOSED 
Mr Ed will be taking his two week 
Summer Break from Mon (July 26) - Tues 
(Aug 10).  All lessons resume Wed (Aug 
11).


…………………………………………………………


PARADE INFO 
Our DECORATING PARTY happens on 
Friday, July 2nd at 5:30PM- located at the 
drum studio (12 Lake Dr).


REMEMBER: sign up to bring the 
following items: Red-White-Blue Decorations, 
Balloons, Streamers (R,W &B), Tape, Rope, 
Scissors, USA Flags (small).


…………………………………………………………


PAYMENT OPTIONS 

Zelle

(Preferred method)


512-289-2790


Venmo

@payrrdrums


…………………………………………………………


Happy drumming…. : )

“Mr Ed”


bangrrd@gmail.com


